Boat Storage, 1949
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OPEN HOUSE — The New Watertown Yacht Club was an “open house” this week-cnd as members dedicated their club
house on the banks of the Charlcs. Left to right — William T. Clark, treasurer ; Robert M. Kellaway, vice commodore; Eliot

Reprint fram The Boston Sunday Globe - May 29, 1949
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